
This Week at Centenary: October 30-November 5 
 

Sunday, 30  All Saints’ Day 
 8:00 a.m. Alleluia Choir Rehearsal 
 9:00 a.m. Worship Service (S) 
 10:00 a.m. Connection Time 
 10:15 a.m. Sunday School 
 11:15 a.m. Pizza with the Pastors (FH) 
  NO Youth Group 
 
 
 
 
 
   
Monday, 31   
 9:00 a.m. Quilters (Room 19) 
 6:00 p.m. Monday Nite Lite  
 
Tuesday, 1   
 9:00 a.m. Brookstone Estates Bible Study 
 10:30 a.m. Glenwood Bible Study 
 6:00 p.m. Disciple I (Conference Room) 
 
Wednesday, 2   
 9:00 a.m. Staff Meeting (Conf.) 
 11:30 a.m.  Esther Unit of UMW Thanksgiving Potluck (MR) 
 6:00 p.m. Handbell Choir (Rm. 27) 
 6:00 p.m. Youth Cooking Class (FH) 
 7:00 p.m. Cantata Rehearsal 
 
Thursday, 3   
 6:00 p.m. Book Club for Young Readers 
        (meet in the upstairs children's library and lounge)  
 
Saturday, 5     
 5:45 p.m. Worship Service (S) 

CHURCH STAFF 

CHURCH OFFICE                          342-2030                    E-MAIL 

Dr. Joseph Scheets, Directing Pastor               690-4003              joe@effinghamcumc.com 

Rev. Jessica Baldyga, Associate Pastor          342-2644       jessica@effinghamcumc.com 

Connie Wieck, our United Methodist Covenant Partner Missionary 

Ann Roedl, Music Ministries Coordinator                                            ann@effinghamcumc.com 

Chris Prince, Handbell Choir Director                 663-0804           chris@effinghamcumc.com 

Linda White, Organist 

Chris Prince, Office Manager                       chris@effinghamcumc.com 

Kim Mersman, Secretary                         kim@effinghamcumc.com 

Centenary Family in the Hospital 

(*) Returned Home 

“Centenary: 

   where every member is a minister.” 

Brookstone Estates 

Nancy Bazzell  
 

Lakeland Rehab & Health 

Ruth Scheets    Helen Wakefield    Wilma Vandeveer  

Martha Bazzell  Martha Hughes    Wanda Crews 

 

Villas of Holly Brook 

Jean Nicholson    Florence Richards    Joyce Mietzner 

 

The Glenwood 

Esther Craig    Joan Holmes Covey    Darlene Roberts    

Doris White    Eileen Cumming

 

Lavender Ridge 

Verna Purdy    Chrystal Peters 

 

Lutheran Care, Altamont 

Melba Middlesworth    Gladys Gabel  

 

Brookstone Suites Senior Living 

Sallie Johnson 

Children are welcome to be dropped off in the nursery,  

but we love the sound of children in worship. 

“…for the Kingdom of Heaven belongs to such as these.” 

 – Matthew 19:14 

Effingham Parade 

Sunday, October 30, 2pm    WE ARE SLOT 25 

The mission of Centenary United Methodist 

Church is to make disciples of Jesus Christ for 

the transformation of the world. 

Worship Schedule 
 Saturday                        5:45 p.m. 

 Sunday                        9:00 a.m.  

 Sunday School        10:15 a.m.-11:15 a.m. 

 Monday Nite Lite     6:00 p.m.  

October 29, 30, 31, 2016 

Welcome to  

Effingham Centenary United Methodist Church 

203 E Grove Ave    Effingham  IL  62401 

217-342-2030    www.effinghamcumc.com 

Where it’s all about 

Knowing Christ… 

     Growing in Christ… 

          Showing Christ… 

               and Becoming the Difference 



“Do no harm.  Do Good.   

Stay in love with God.” - - - John Wesley 

PRAYER OF DEDICATION 

God, our Savior, you know each person by name. At times, 

we may stray from your way and not realize we are lost. 

Yet you kindly welcome us back, as you welcomed 

Zacchaeus. Help our church’s outreach ministries to reflect 

your grace. Give us courage by your Spirit to persevere in 

our faith commitments. Receive these offerings as a joyful 

outpouring of our thanks for your redeeming love through 

Christ our Lord. Amen.         

Joe’s Notebook 

Throw the rope,  

but don’t jump in the water. 

Check out our directing pastor's daily devotional blog:  

joescheets.com 

The CUMC Mitten Tree  

Please bring new hats, mittens, gloves, and 
scarves to fill the Mitten Tree in the front of the 
sanctuary.   

These items will be given to FISH for their 
annual Christmas store which serves local families in need.   

The last day to bring items is November 23. 

UMW Thanksgiving Pot-luck 

Esther Unit of UMW will gather Wednesday, 

November 2nd, 11:30AM for our 

Thanksgiving pot-luck luncheon in the 

Meeting Room at Centenary.  Bring a 

favorite dish to share, and table service 

and beverages will be provided.  

There will be a short business meeting which will include the 

World Thank Offering Service presented by Judy Stroud, and 

the Thank Offering will be collected.  Linda White will have 

the devotions for this meeting. 

Esther Unit of UMW meets the first Wednesday of the month, 

March - December; and all Centenary women are invited to 

join us. 

Sunday, October 30  

11:15-Noon  

in our Fellowship Hall.  

Come join us! 
Back by Popular 

Demand 

Disciple I Study 

Youõre invited to join us as we continue 

Disciple 1 Bible Study.   

Even if you werenõt able to join us for the first part, youõre 

invited to join us for the next 5 week session.  We will meet 

on Tuesdays from 6-7:30pm during the month of 

November.   

Join us beginning November 1 through November 29th.   

For more information or to get a book for the study, please 

talk to Pastor Jessica.  The cost of the book is $40. 

TLC:  Tuesday Lunch Club 
November 8 at Noon 

TLC: Tuesday Lunch Club will be held November 8 at noon in the 
Fellowship Hall. Please come and bring a friend and share a 
catered lunch (For this month only it will cost $7.00. This will cover 
the cost of pies from Niemergôs). There is no age limit to attend. 

Everyone is welcome! 

Jason Sandschafer will be sharing "Everything you want to know 

about Niemerg's Steakhouse and didn't know who to ask.ò 

The sign-up sheet is in the Connection Area.  

Sign-up for yourself and your friend! 

For more information contact Debbie Lappin 343-8706. 

WE WILL HAVE PIE FOR DESSERT! 

Angel Star tree  

Make Christmas gift giving a bit brighter for 

local children by helping with the Angel 

Tree.   

Beginning the weekend of November 19, 

select a star from the tree at the back of the sanctuary, bring 

a $15-$20 wrapped gift for the child named on the star, and 

place it under the tree by mid-December.   

Be sure to attach the star to the outside of the package so 

that your gift gets to the right child.   

Watch the bulletin and December newsletter  

for the specific return date. 

Book Club for Young Readers 
We are continuing to meet the first 
Thursday of the month from 6:00 p.m.-7:00 
p.m. in the upstairs children's library and 
lounge.   

We are reading The Lion The Witch and The Wardrobe by 
CS Lewis. Hope to see you at our next meeting!! 

Rev. Jessica Baldyga  

will be on vacation  

October 31 and November 1. 


